
     

  

 

October brought fire engines and firefighters, leaves and trees, 

sunflower seedheads,  pumpkins and gourds and lots of fun! 

We painted leaves and made prints. Ask your child about the bumpy 

side of a leaf. What do the veins do? Our class also enjoyed making 

Rainbow Confetti, and got lots of practice with scissor skills.   

 Thank you to the Hinsdale 

Fire Department for 

visiting us!  We got to see them put on their gear and see 

what they look like when they help people. We loved seeing 

the fire engine, the hoses, and the special camera that 

sees in the dark. 

 

October is pumpkin time, and we had fun washing ours with 

sponges then painting it to be a ladybug.  We also learned 5 

Little Pumpkins and drew and painted a picture of them. A 

favorite story was The Little Old Lady Who Was Not Afraid of 

Anything. Ask your child what the pumpkin did in that story! 

Pajama Day was exciting with special activities, singing, dancing and tents!  

Our Bible words this 

month were “Do not 

be afraid, for I am 

with you.”  Ask your 

child to say them. 

Who is with us? God 

is! Just like he was 

with Noah, his 

family, and the 

animals. When we see a rainbow, we remember that God 

always keeps his promises.  

Look At What We are Learning!  
The Ladybug Room 

October Newsletter 

Mrs. Lithio and Mrs. Umbrasas 

 

 

 

 


